
Florida Highway Patrol (FHP) 

If FHP works a case that involves an unidentified deceased person, the medical examiner’s office 

should provide the FHP Traffic Homicide Investigator with the completed portion of the NCIC worksheet 

that pertains to the medical examiner’s examination. The investigator will have the FHP Regional 

Communications Center enter the information into the FCIC/NCIC database. 

The point of contact for any questions about this procedure is: 

Florida Highway Patrol 
Traffic Homicide Department 

Neil Kirkman Building 
MS-51, Room 367B 

2900 Apalachee Parkway 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

(850) 617-2306


